As a taxpayer, I applaud the recomendation of Steve Entin for a consumption based tax system.  This will help Americans keep more of their hard earned money and hopefully result in a more just tax system that continues paying for necessary government services.

Thanks,

Aaron Klepinger

8740 Roswell Rd Unit 10D

Atlanta, GA 30350

